
 
 

Year 12 History Curriculum Map - The Tudors: England, 1485–1603 (2 lessons per week) 

Half Term Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Big Themes Henry VII, 1485–
1509 

Henry VII, 1485–
1509 

Henry VIII, 1509–
1547 

Henry VIII, 1509–
1547 

Instability and 
consolidation: 'the 
Mid-Tudor Crisis', 
1547–1563 

Revision 

Knowledge 
and skills 
covered 

Henry Tudor’s 
consolidation of 
power: character and 
aims; establishing the 
Tudor dynasty 

Government: 
councils, parliament, 
justice, royal finance, 
domestic policies 

Relationships with 
Scotland and other 
foreign powers; 
securing the 
succession; marriage 
alliances 

Society: churchmen, 
nobles and 
commoners; regional 
division; social 
discontent and 
rebellions 

Economic 
development: trade, 
exploration, 
prosperity and 
depression 

Religion; humanism; 
arts and learning 

Henry VIII: character 
and aims; addressing 
Henry VII’s legacy 

Government: Crown 
and Parliament, 
ministers, domestic 
policies including the 
establishment of 
Royal Supremacy 

Relationships with 
Scotland and other 
foreign powers; 
securing the 
succession 

 

Society: elites and 
commoners; regional 
issues and the social 
impact of religious 
upheaval; rebellion 

Economic 
development: trade, 
exploration, 
prosperity and 
depression 

Religion: renaissance 
ideas; reform of the 
Church; continuity 
and change by 1547 

 

Edward VI, Somerset 
and Northumberland; 
royal authority; 
problems of 
succession; relations 
with foreign powers 

The social impact of 
religious and 
economic changes 
under Edward VI; 
rebellion; intellectual 
developments; 
humanist and 
religious thought 

 

Revision of The 
Tudors: England, 
1485–1603 

Knowledge organisers and more detailed topic resources can be found on all student Google Classrooms 

  



 
 

Year 12 History Curriculum Map - Revolution and dictatorship: Russia, 1917–1953 (3 lessons per week) 

Half Term Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Big Themes Dissent and 
Revolution, 1917 

Bolshevik 
consolidation, 
1918–1924 

Stalin’s rise to 
power, 1924–1929 

Economy and 
society, 1929–1941 

Stalinism, politics 
and control, 1929–
1941 

Revision and 
coursework 

Knowledge 
and skills 
covered 

The condition of 
Russia before the 
revolution of 
February/March 1917 

The February/March 
revolution of 1917 

Developments 
between the 
revolutions 

The October / 
November 1917 
revolution 

 

The consolidation of 
the Communist 
dictatorship 

The Civil War 

Economic and social 
developments 

Foreign relations and 
attitudes of foreign 
powers 

The power vacuum 
and power struggle 

Ideological debates 
and issues in the 
leadership struggle 

Economic 
developments 

Government, 
propaganda and the 
beginning of the 
Stalinist cult 

Agricultural and 
social developments 
in the countryside 

Industrial and social 
developments in 
towns and cities 

The development of 
the Stalin cult 

The social and 
economic condition of 
the Soviet Union by 
1941 

Dictatorship and 
Stalinism 

The Yezhovshchina 

Culture and society 

Stalin and 
international relations 

Revision of: 
Revolution and 
dictatorship: Russia, 
1917–1953 

Introduction to 
coursework on the 
British Empire in 
Africa 

Knowledge organisers and more detailed topic resources can be found on all student Google Classrooms 

 


